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WASHINGTON, June 26: Announcement is made today, by 

the National Gallery of Art, that Mr. David Keppel, 

of the Print Department, is retiring on June 30, 

1954, after ten years on the staff of the Gallery. 

Well known to print connoisseurs, both here and 

abroad, Mr, Keppel has had a long and distinguished 

career in the service of the graphic arts., He has 

made an important contribution to the National 

Gallery in helping to build up its Print Collection and 

in interpreting it to the public.
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